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April 2021 
Hi everyone,  

It officially been 1 year since the pandemic 
started,  there is still gathering orders in place 
that are limiting what we can do.  The current 
order is to expire April 19, 2021.  So with that we 
again are not going to be having a April meeting. 
I hope to have better news for next month.   This 
will also give more members a chance to get 
their vaccine if they choose to do so. I would 
really hate for one of our meetings to be the root 
cause of an outbreak.    
 
With all of that said we still have plenty to look 
forward to this summer, 1st and foremost we 
have our show the Berger All GM Show and then 
we have Hosting duties for the NMCA show at 
Martin in July.  We also have the Fall color tour 
coming up this fall.  I have also included in this 
newsletter several flyers for upcoming shows.  
 

.2021 Fall Color Tour  
October 7th, 8th and 9th 
I do not have a lot of information as of yet just 
wanted to get the dates out there. 
The plan is to cruise along the cost of the lower 
Peninsula starting on the East coast and finishing 
on the west coast. Spending a few hours in 
Mackinaw City on Friday. It might be closer to 
May before I have the times and Motels but 
wanted to get the dates out early for planning. 
Thank you 
John Smith  

2021 Making Memories ROUTE 66 
TOUR 
I have started working on the Motels for this trip, 
The plan is to stay with the plans from last year 
with just a few minor changes. Dates are 

The View from the Top.  

April 2021 

Thursday Sept. 9th, Meet and Greet at Dell 
Rheas Chicken Basket in Willow Brook IL. ending 
in Santa Monica CL. 13 days later on Wednesday 
Sept. 22. This information should be out in two to 
three weeks. If you would like the information and 
were not on the list from last year please E-mail 
me at cherylsscamaro@casair.net.  
Thank You. 
John Smith 
 

MIS Car Show Registration Form 
AUG 2021 
Wanted to let you know we are FULL-GO for the 
Car Show on August 20th, 21st, and 22nd !!! 
 Here is what I need from the Car Club 
Participants for the Car Show Outing: 
 EMAIL ME       cdull@mispeedway.com 
 *Name 
*How Many Cars they’re bringing 
*How Many additional Adults + Kids they’re 
bringing 
*What Day(s) they will be attending 
*What Car Club they are in (because there will be 
more than 1 Club attending) 
*Best Contact Phone Number 
  
***COVID/ATTENDANCE QUESTION*** 
  
If this gets cancelled for any reason between now 
and Race Weekend, the guests will be able to get 
a full refund or credit for 2022. 

 

Doug Warren, WMCC Founder 
1953-2010 

You will never be forgotten 
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Just an FYI if that question comes up. 
  
Thanks and looking forward to speaking with you 
and the members soon! 
  
Corey Dull 
Premium/Group Seating Account Manager 
517.592.1132 I cdull@mispeedway.com 
517-358-7119 (cell) 
 2626 U.S. Hwy 12 | Brooklyn, MI  49230  
(see flyer in this newsletter) 
 

Camaro Fest 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I know there is several members planning to 
attend.  This is going to be their last show.  
 

2021 Camaro Nationals  
We are a month in, so I guess it is really here to 
stay….no going back….full speed ahead. 
Things are starting to look more promising; I know 
several people who have received their 
vaccinations, and others who are scheduled.  In 
another month, things should be rolling along, and 
by summer people should be starting to relax.  It 
won’t be back to normal, but getting closer. 
What does that mean for the Car 
Hobby?   IT’S  SHOW  TIME! 
Yes, it’s time to announce the 22nd  (“Sort 
of” Annual) Camaro Nationals.   Thursday evening 
June 24th thru Saturday afternoon June 26th will see 

hundreds of Camaros descend on Frederick 
Maryland once again.  There is a lot of “cooped up” 
energy out there, so don’t be surprised if this is a big 
year for car show turn out. 
The last year gave everyone lots of time to finish 
projects, detail cars, and think of improvements we 
could make to the show; and here are a few of them: 
Maryland Camaro Club members are not restricted to 
a specific MCC Class. 
     This allows MCC members to compete in larger 
more balanced classes. 
“Participant Vote” is changing from 1st, 2nd  & 
3rd Place Awards to “Top 25” Awards. 
     This balances out some classes with only one or 
two cars, and others with 10 cars. 
“Heartbeat” judging is still 200 points, but will be 
awarded with Gold, Silver, and Bronze Awards rather 
than 1st, 2nd  & 3rd  Place Awards.  This will allow all 
cars to more evenly have a chance at an award, as 
the “Metal” awards are not limited to three per class.  
     Another benefit of this change, is that we no 
longer have to spend time classifying and moving 
cars on the show field to specific areas.  As all 
Heartbeat Camaros will be judged only against a 
score sheet, the need to break Mild-Modified from 
Stock, etc, is no longer relevant.  We will generally 
park cars by generation, but it is not a big deal if 
someone wants to park by a friend with a different 
gen Camaro. 
Indoor Non-Judged will be a new class, for those who 
just want to hang and show off their beautiful 
Camaros, but who can’t stand the thought of 
rain.  Buildings 14 and 14A will have space 
designated for this class. (Obviously limited by space 
in the buildings.) 
Every attempt will be made to hold the Banquet 
before the Auction, but if COVID restrictions prevent 
us from doing so, tickets fees will be refunded at the 
show, so don’t be afraid to go ahead and put them on 
your registration form.  We have two ideas for the 
Auction, in case there is an issue with the banquet – 
so bring along a few extra pennies. 
Get your registration in, put a few masks in the 
Camaro, and 
 
LET’S GET THIS PARTY STARTED! 
https://www.camaronationals.online/ 
 

                        

                       Official Club Sponsor 

         Berger Chevrolet 
         2525 28th Street, Grand Rapids, MI 49512 
 

                       www.bergerchevy.com 
 

 SALES: 866-703-1271  SERVICE: (616) 219-0098   PARTS: (616) 219-8186 

mailto:cdull@mispeedway.com
http://www.bergerchevy.com
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Camaro Corner 

The Western Michigan Camaro Club  
Is dedicated to the enjoyment, preservation and 
promotion of the Chevrolet Camaro as the premier 
four passenger sports car ever. The club was 
formed in 1975.  
 

Meetings  
The WMCC holds monthly membership meetings on 
the first weekend of each month. Times and location 
vary, so see the Newsletter or check the club’s web 
site or face book page for specific times and 
locations, or call one of the officers.  
 

WMCC Officers  
President: Gary Crippin 269.506.0411  
Co-Vice President: Carl Lins 269.795.7878  
Co-Vice President: John Falkenhagen 269.795.7612  
Secretary: Bonnie Edwards 517.765.9929  
Membership: Shelley Crippin 269.506.0901  
Newsletter Editor: Gary Crippin 269.273.5051  
Club Archivist: Ray Cochran 616.403.3941  
 

Club Sponsor  
Berger Chevrolet ~ BERGERCHEVY.COM  
 

Website  
www.wmcamaro.org  
 

Facebook  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
westernmichigancamaroclub/  
 

Watch www.mifbody.com for the latest info on  
upcoming WMCC events.  

 

 
Don’t miss the next  

WMCC Meeting  
TBD  

See Newsletter for Details.  

56055 Woodridge Road  
Three Rivers, MI 49093 


